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Message from the
Administration

To our student, Parents, & 

Community:

We are proud to celebrate 

Homecoming this week at 

Crowville School.  Please make 

plans to join Tuesday evening 

for our Court Presentation 

and game Thursday @ 6:00.

We only move forward 

together.  It’s gonna be an 

AWESOME year..GO 

DAWGS!!!

-Coach Cox & Mrs. Pruitt

Reminders 
For Parents

*Drop-off each morning begins at 7:05

*Pick-ups each afternoon begins at 3:45

*Please support our school and PTO with  

upcoming fundraisers

*Please make sure that contact information 

in JCampus is up to date…this includes 

address and phone numbers

*Parent Portal will assist parents in tracking 

their child’s attendance and    

     grades…please check with school 

         office for sign-up info

Upcoming
Events
Sept 10

Homecoming Court
Presentation

 @ 6:00
Sept 12

Homecoming Game 
v. Vidalia @ 6:00

Sept 13
Donuts with Grandparents, 

2:00-3:00 in gym
Sept 18

School Pics

● Hoods of any form are 
not allowed according to 
FPSB Dress Code Policy

● Cell phones that are not 
powered off and placed 
inside of student’s 
backpack can be 
confiscated and can only 
be returned to guardians 
following the mandatory 
wait period as outlined by 
FPSB Code of Conduct

● Make sure that all 
Beginning of Year forms 
have been signed and 
returned

Weekly 
Announcements

Continuing PTO and Cookie 
Dough Fundraisers this 

week

Incentive Pizza Party for 
students who scored 

mastery or advanced on 
LEAP and benchmark or 

above on Dibels was Held 
Friday in 

gym…Congratulations to all 
who attended

PBIS: “BARK” “HOW ‘DAWGS 
SPEAK” - Be Prepared, Act 

Responsible, Respect 
Everyone, Keep Safe

Aug 30: “Da Jamb” @ FPHS

Sep 3: vs. Mangham Dragons

Sep 12: vs Vidalia Vikings (HC)

Sep 19: @ Block Bears

 Sep 24: @ Madison Jaguars

Oct 1: vs. FPJH Jr. Patriots

Sept 9, 2024

For Students

Student of the Month
PreK: C. Malone
K: R. Hollis, A. Williamson
1: S. White, A. Newman
2: I. Eley, J. Williamson


